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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN, AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL                          File: D18-BAR 
 

FROM: A. BOURRIE, RPP, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES 
 

NOTED: 
 

C. GLANVILLE, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES (ACTING) 
 
J. THOMPSON, GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH 
MANAGEMENT (ACTING) 

 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

RECOGNITION OF RED STOREY (MOTION 17-G-247) 

DATE: 
  

OCTOBER 23, 2017 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide additional information related to motion 17-G-247 
concerning the Barrie Central realigned land ownership and land use concept (Staff Report PLN034-
17).  On Monday, October 16, 2017, staff were asked to provide a memorandum regarding the ability to 
carry forward Red Storey’s legacy after the development of Red Storey Field.  Discussions are underway 
with HIP development regarding recognition of Red Storey within their development proposal.   
 
However, should the site not allow for an appropriate commemoration, City Council may wish to consider 
naming another field or park in recognition of Red Storey.  In accordance with the Commemorative Naming 
Policy, Council could pass a motion such as the following: 
  
“That in light of Red Storey’s significant contributions to the community and the proposed HIP development 
plans associated with the current Red Storey Field, a field or park in the Hewitt’s or Salem lands be named 
in his honour.” 
 
I trust that this information will respond to the enquiry from Monday, October 16, 2017. 
 
 


